
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 04/10 

 

 
Dear Washington Residents: 
 
 As of now, there are 12 confirmed cases of Coronavirus in the Town of Washington. There are 
some reports that we are starting to see a possible flattening in the number of COVID cases 
both locally and at the State level. While this is certainly welcome news, I would strongly urge 
that we continue to be vigilant and maintain the social protocols in place. We must continue to 
adhere to all guidelines set forth by the CDC and the State of Connecticut. 
 
A note from Superintendent of Region 12 Schools Megan Bennett: Region 12 Schools are com-
mitted to supporting learners during the closure.  Learning Supply Stations are open around the 
clock at the schools for those who need pencils, papers, and other learning tools. The schools 
are also able to provide lunches for students during the closure. Please contact Superintendent 
Megan Bennett for more information at bennettm@region-12.org.  The Region 12 Schools are 
very appreciative of the support from Washington leadership and residents.  Because of the 
town's support, our students are technologically connected and accessing learning. While other 
towns are supplementing learning, Region 12 schools are pushing forward with its curriculum. 
 
The Selectman’s office will continue to be staffed on Saturdays from 8:00-12:00. Please feel 
free to call with any questions or concerns (860) 868-2259. 
 
Thought of the Day: “When you are curious, you find lots of interesting things to do.” 
                                                                                                                         Walt Disney 
                                                                                                             
 Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 
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